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20th January 2023


Dear Families,

This term, our goals are to provide more opportunities to get families involved together in their children’s’ learning and to encourage everyone to have a love of reading! We would love to invite you to come along with your child to join us at one of our fun book events. Let’s share and talk about a new story together!

For Nursery – Primary 3 children and families we are hosting a Bedtime Stories event on Thursday 2nd March 2023 from 5.10pm-5.55pm. We will go on a book hunt, share a story and enjoy a hot chocolate/juice and biscuit together.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For Primary 4-7 children and families we are hosting a Book Blessing on Thursday 2nd March 2023 from 6.05pm-6.50pm. After solving some riddles together, we will introduce a new novel and hear a taster of the story. We will share a hot chocolate/juice and biscuit together.

[bookmark: _Hlk124866572]Both events will also give families the opportunity to browse our school lending libraries and select a book to borrow to enjoy at home. Interested? Please complete the Form in in the link attached to book your place by Tuesday 31st January! When we have our final numbers, we will confirm your place.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Many thanks,

Mrs McDermott and Miss Stokoe
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